manipalhospital 118

Ref. No: 2023- 14258
Date. 02.08.2023
Bangalore
To,
The high Commission of India

Dhaka, Bangladesh

Dear Sir/ Madam,
Sub: Visa Invitation Letter for Medical Treatment.

This is to bring to your kind notice RINKU RANI GHOSH (Passport No: A04370295), would like to
come for treatment at Manipal Hospital DR Anand D (Gastroenterology) On 21t August, 2023.
(Monday) at 11:45 AM. Patient needs to stay here for a minimum period of 4 weeks and may have
to extend their Visa’s based on the post treatment recovery status. It is essential to have an adult
next of kin to be along with the patient for mandatory medical consents, decision making on
patient’s behalf and other essential. The patient will be accompanied by KRISHNA GHOS (Passport
No: A07653899) and NIRJON GHOSH (Passport No: A04370294).

We therefore, kindly request you to carry out all necessary verification, checks, and formalities and
do the needful to facilitate their visit to India at the earliest.

We will follow all the necessary Covid 19 quarantine protocol set by the Government of India.
NOTE: Manipal Hospital Visa letters are non-chargeable.
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